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EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

CABINET DU SECRETAIRE GENERAL

18 January 2007

Dear Mr. Janitschek,

I write to acknowledge, with thanks, your letter addressed to former
Secretary-General Kofi Annan immediately before the end of his term. Please
be assured that your letter has been forwarded to Mr. Annan for his attention.

With best wishes for the New Year,

Yours sincerely,

Kevin S. Kennedy
Principal Officer

Mr. Hans Janitschek
President
United Nations Society of Writers (UNSRC)
New York
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Oscar Arias
Norman Mailer
Yvette Ripplinger
Mario Scares
Lord Weidenfeld

Advisers
Fred Jordan
TalatSaitHalman

President
Hans Janitschek

Vice-President
Catherine Claxton

Secretary
Bhikshuni Weisbrot

Treasurer
Kendall Sisler

Award for Excellence
William Banks
Carol Beckwith
John Berendt
Carl Bernstein
Edward de Bono
Assim Burger
Sri Chinmoy
Hans Dichand
Angela Fisher
Betty Friedan
Rita Gam
The Lama Gangchen
Mkhael S. Gorbachev
Erica Jong
RananLurie
Norman Mailer
Michele Oka Doner
Jason Robards
Edwina Sandys
Sato
Mario Scares
Gloria Steinem
BrunO Zehnder

19th December 2006

Mr Koffi Annan
Secretary General
United Nations
New York, NY 10017

Dear Mr Secretary General

Please accept ajajn^^thanks for yjow
at the award ceremony for Edward and Elizabeth Mortimer on
13 December. It was a very special occasion for all of us, and I
should like to thank you for^your support of our Society
throughout the years, ofyour outstanding leadership of the United
Nations.

J am enclosing a portfolio of Edwina Sandys' work, so that you
may see something of her contribution to the United Nations!
Edwina is a previous recipient of the Award for Excellence in the
Arts and presented the medals with me, on Wednesday evening.

My wife and I wish you and Mrs Annan a Merry Christmas and
Happy New Year - we shall miss you!

Sincerely yours

Hans Janitsc

RoomlB-lA, United Nations, New York, NY 10017
Tel: (212) 963-3954 Fax: (212 963-0252
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Dear Mr. Janitschek,

I write to acknowledge, with thanks, your letter addressed to former
Secretary-General Kofi Annan immediately before the end of his term. Please
be assured that your letter has been forwarded to Mr. Annan for his attention.

With best wishes for the New Year,

Yours sincerely,

Kevin S. Kennedy
Principal Officer

Mr. Hans Janitschek
President




